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August 23, 1988

Docket Nos. 50-280, 50-281
License Nos. DPR-32, DPR-37

Virginia Electric and Power Company
ATTN: Mr. D. S. Cruden, Vice President,

Nuclear Operations
-P. O. Box 26666
Richmond, VA 23261

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: INSPECi10N AT THE SURRY FACILITY

This letter is to inform you that a Safety System Functional Inspection (SSFI)
will be conducted by a Region II inspection team at the Surry facility fron;
September 12-16 and 26 30, 1988. The inspection effort will be focused on the
service water system and associated systems served by service water. The
objective of this in?pection is to assess the operational readiness of the Surry
service water system to meet its intended design function under all postulated
conditions. The team leader will be Mr. G. A. Belisle.

This information was discussed between Mr. Belisle and Mrs. N. Hardwick, Manager
Nuciear Programs and Licensing, on August 4,1988.

S*:ould you have any quest 10ns concarning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

(original signed by L. Reyes)

Luis A. Reyes, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: D. L. Benson, Station Manager
N. E. Hardwick, Manager - Nuclear

Programs and Licensing

bec: HRC Resident Inspector
DRS Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
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